
  

January 2024 

HAPPY NEW YEAR !!! 
We hope you had a wonderful 

Christmas and new year. The PTA 
would like to share some news and 
upcoming events with you. More 

details on our website 
www.nkpta.com 

 

Halloween Disco 
The Halloween disco was an absolute 
scream! Enjoyed by the children, staff, 

parents, and helpers.  The foam spray at the 
disco went down a treat, we raised £376! 

 

  

 

 

Preloved Uniform 
We’re planning to be about the first Friday of the 
month to offer our preloved uniform and do the 
100-club draw. It’s almost a year since the launch 
of the 100-club draw. Numbers will need to be 
renewed- details to follow.    

Sat 20th January 
Table top sale & coffee morning  
 
Tuesday 6th February  
Bags 2 school collection  
 
Thursday 8th February  
Bee Kind Disco 
 
Thursday 21st March 
Easter Bingo  
 

We were 
sucsessful in the 
Tesco Community 
Grant to receive 
£1000. This is to 
be spent on the 
school’s nature 

area. 
  

PTA Money spent Oct- Jan: 
Year 3 / 4 Yorkshire Wildlife park £275 
100 club Christmas draw £25 
ELSA provision books £110 
Phonics books £2337  
Christmas tree for Hall £100 
Year 6 PGL trip £1000 
Year ½ Eureka Trip £600 
EYFS Rand Farm £120 
Whole school Pantomime £1196 

Use your phone 
camera to scan 

the QR code to 
visit our website.  
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Thanks to Vaughan 
Shacklock (Southdale Service 
Station Caistor) for donating 
140 Christmas Crackers that 
the pupils enjoyed with their 
Christmas lunch on 7th Dec.  

 

Christmas Cards 
Thank you to those who bought the 
children’s Christmas cards. The PTA 
members had a blast going into class and 
making these with the children. The sale of 
the cards raised £115.50.  

Easy Fundraising  
 
Please download the easy fundraising app 
for when you buy online. This simple app 
raises the school money at no cost to you 
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Santa came to see us on 2nd December and we 
had a great Christmas Fair. Lots of prizes 
were won, cakes eaten and fun games. The 
grotto was amazing and families snapped 
some fab Santa pics with the children. This 
fair raised a whopping £1168 !! 
Also, a huge thank you to everyone who 
donated prizes for the fair.  
 

Christmas foliage fun was had at the 
wreath workshop. This event was a sell 
out as well as pre-prepared kits to 

make at home too. The workshop and 
kits sale raised £403. The wreaths 
looked AMAZING! Thank you Pennells 

for a generous materials donation.  

Wreath Workshop 

Want to get involved? 
Everyone is welcome, no 

matter how much or little you 
fancy doing, or if you have an 

idea. Contact us on social 

media, our website, give us a 
shout in the playground or ask 

Wendy! 

 
Next PTA Meeting is Thurs 11th 

Jan 3:35pm at school.  
 

Christmas Fair 


